
HB 2207 - DIGEST

Prohibits the public employees' benefits board from 
designing, and the administrator of the board from providing, 
a health plan through a contract with insuring entities that 
provides individuals with coverage for more than a single 
infection of hepatitis C during the individual's lifetime.


